
December 16, 2013 

MILEAGE REIMBURSEMENT RATE EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2014 – DECEMBER 31, 2014 
 
The State of Texas Comptroller announced that the state mileage reimbursement rate will be 56 cents 
per mile effective January 1, 2014 through December 31, 2014. This is a 0.5 cent decrease from the 
current rate of 56.5 cents per mile.   
 
Reminder:  If claiming mileage for 2013 and 2014 on the same voucher, enter mileage as two separate 
lines. 
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